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With Earth Day approaching on April 22, the Tinley Park Environmental 
Enhancement Commission would like to remind residents that they can do 
their part to help keep the town clean! Why not gather a few friends, family 
and neighbors together and clean up your neighborhood? Send pictures of 
your team in action to marketing@tinleypark.org, and we’ll post them on 
social media! 
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